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Falls City Council approves nuisance abatement

(KLZA)-- The Falls City Council approved a resolution Monday night,
authorizing the City to abate a nuisance house at 820 McLean Street, described as
a menace to the public health or safety of the people of Falls City which may
prove detrimental to children.

Letters have been sent to the property owner, End of the Road LLC in care of
Jared Hollinger of Omaha to bring the property into compliance with city code
but there has been no action to bring the property into compliance.

In other business the Council approved a request from Ryan Schutte to block off
two parking spaces at 1715 Stone Street on the first Monday, Tuesday and
Wednesday of each month for the rest of the summer to allow him to set up tables
and chairs in front of his new business venture at that site.

Following a public hearing drawing no comment, the Council approved a re-plat
of Lot A in the West Plaza Addition. This will allow a transfer of just over a third
of an acre owned by Community Medical Center to the Falls City Rural Fire
Department.
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